

IMPORTANT CANCELLATION NOTICE CARNIVAL SUNRISE APRIL 23, 2022 THROUGH MAY 21, 2022

November 16, 2021

Dear Travel Advisor,

In our continuous efforts to enhance our product, Carnival Sunrise has now been scheduled for her annual maintenance. As a result, we're sorry to inform you that we will not be operating your clients' cruise and their reservation will be cancelled. We will need your help passing the information along. To ensure they receive this important information, please share this with clients whose booking numbers are referenced below.

If you are actively working on a group promotion for any of these sailings, please let us know within 14 days, so our team can provide you with rate protection guidelines on comparable sailings. Onboard credits for group bookings will only apply to cabins that have names and full deposits, per person.

Please call us at 1-800-CARNIVAL (press prompt 2) by November 30, 2021, so you can let us know which option your clients prefer.

Thank you for your assistance and continued support.

Warm Regards,

Adolfo M. Pérez, CTC

Sr. Vice President, Global Sales & Trade Marketing